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The Monitoring Association Welcomes Zeus Fire and Security CEO  

to its Board of Directors 

 

February 9, 2023, McLean, VA – The Monitoring Association (TMA) is pleased to announce the recent 

appointment of Scott R. Elkins, CEO, Zeus Fire and Security, to its Board of Directors. An accomplished and highly 

respected security industry executive, Elkins was appointed by TMA President Morgan Hertel to fill in a vacancy 

in the Board of Directors. 

 

TMA President Morgan Hertel shared, “Scott brings more than three decades of security industry knowledge 

and experience to his new role within TMA. He is a passionate leader and is deeply committed to excellence in 

all aspects of his work. His unique insights to business and technology will assuredly be an asset to our Board 

and to our membership community as we evolve to meet the changing landscape of our industry.”   

 

“It is an honor to be appointed to the TMA Board of Directors.  I have dedicated my entire professional career to 

this industry and TMA has been an invaluable resource to me and companies along the way. Every industry 

needs a strong governing association, and we are so fortunate to have TMA serve that role for the Monitoring 

Industry,” stated Elkins. “The opportunity to give back is appreciated and one I do not take lightly.  It is a 

privilege to serve with so many dedicated industry professionals, many of whom who have been long-term 

friends and colleagues.  I believe that TMA’s best days are ahead of it as we continue to support this amazing 

industry in these new challenging, and exciting times!” 

   

Learn more about TMA online at https://tma.us/. 

# # # 

About The Monitoring Association 



The Monitoring Association (TMA), formerly the Central Station Alarm Association (CSAA), is an internationally-recognized non-profit 
trade association that represents professional monitoring companies, security systems integrators, and providers of products and 
services to the industry. Incorporated in 1950, TMA represents its members before Congress and regulatory agencies on the local, state 
and federal levels, and other authorities having jurisdiction (AHJs) over the industry. Learn more online at https://tma.us/about-tma/. 
 


